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1. MAP testing will be completed April 22-26. 9th and 10th graders completed 
reading, math and science during that time.  Test scores will be provided when all 
make ups are completed. 

2. All 9th grade students are registered for classes and Michelle Kipp is setting up 
PowerSchool for upperclassmen to register with her online.  We will be attending 
a training at Grant Wood to assist with more efficient scheduling.  As soon as the 
budget and staffing are solidified, Michelle Kipp and I will be imputing 
schedules.  We hope to be done by June 1. 

3. Teachers have been discussing rigor and relevant data in grade level CLT groups.  
Curricular CLTs are having tours at TriMark and we are scheduling visits to other 
businesses and industry in the community. 

4. The proposed list for graduation is attached to this board report.  The students 
listed are on track for May graduation pending the successful completion of 
second semester. 

5. Spring activities are in full swing.  The track, golf and trapshooting teams have 
begun competition. 

6. Seniors on IEPs will be  transitioned May 7th.  The special education staff will 
spend the day closing out IEPs and preparing senior students in special education 
for their next steps.  Donna Hejhal with AEA1 and Lewis Leitzel with Vocational 
Rehab are instrumental in these meetings. 

7. The Career and Technical Education department has revamped their courses 
offerings to better meet the needs of our students, address concerns voiced by 
local industry and offer more transferable college credit to students.  They spent 
two days off campus with NICC staff redesigning their offerings. 

8. Susan Anderson and I visited two schools in Des Moines, Hoyt Middle School 
and Roosevelt High School, to see their RTI and IPI in action.  We are currently 
discussing how we can implement some of the facets of their programs. 
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